
From: Wallace Butler   

Date: April 16, 2013, 3:45:59 PM PDT 

To: "beth.reiley@state.or.us" <beth.reiley@state.or.us> 

 

Dear Beth, 

Please do not vote yes on SB217. It is a disgrace to our society. Water should be 

free for every person, also for the fawna and flora in our country... as god ment it 

to be..... This would be a disgrace to Oregon if it passed!!!  

If you need more money, get rid of Agencys at the State level that are whining for 

more with their inflated budgets that are sucking us dry as well as the pensions for 

Oregon State Employees... 

Wallace Butler 

346 Summit lane 

Ontario, Oregon 97914 
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